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Ladies/Gentlemen,
I strongly urge the Board of Public Utilities to ensure that the NJ Energy Master Plan facilitates a rapid transition to
100% renewable energy, such as appropriately sited solar and wind projects. At the same time,
 the EMP must prevent ratepayer dollars from being wasted on unneeded natural gas infrastructure not to be
considered clean energy.

Sincerely,

Barbara Clements
Princeton Junction, NJ
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